

ST JOHN THE DIVINE CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

WARHAM STREET • LONDON • SE5 OSX • Tel: 0207 735 4898

Headteacher: Mrs. C. Warland

Chair of Governors: Peter Truesdale • Parish Priest: Fr. Mark Williams

www.sjtdprimary.org.uk Email: admin@sjtdprimary.org.uk Twitter & Facebook @ SJTDPrimary

June 2021

Dear Applicant

Thank you for your interest in St John the Divine Church of England Primary School. We are a vibrant community where every person makes their unique contribution to creating a better society. Our vision is of a joyful place where children are empowered to explore their potential through educational excellence within an environment of spiritual growth and wellbeing. We are a school where all can flourish and be all they can be.

Our School is a one-form entry primary school with a Nursery, located in the North of Lambeth. We serve a community where there are high levels of deprivation; we do not see this as a barrier, rather we celebrate our children and we aspire for them all to achieve their God given potential. Our school is a happy and vibrant school, we hold high expectations for both our staff and pupils and we are looking for a class teacher who will share and maintain our vision of excellence for all.

Included in this pack are a number of documents that will hopefully give you a good insight into our school. However, the very best way for you to find out if St. John the Divine is the right school for your next career move is for you to come and visit us. An appointment can be made by contacting the school office.

I look forward to meeting you and showing you our wonderful school. If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards

Catherine Warland Head Teacher















